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ORCHESTRA ONE EXPERIMENTS WITH WRITING FILM SCORES
Film music provides the inspiration behind the next Orchestra ONE sessions in which young musicians of all abilities have the opportunity to create and perform their own music.
Orchestra ONE Project 12 will be held at the Cornwallis Academy, Hubbards Road, Maidstone, on Sundays 8, 15, 22 and 29 November. The course is free to join and open to young people, aged 8 to 18, from across Kent.
Some of the original music composed during Project 12 will be created specifically as scores or mood pieces for a selection of short films, while the large ensemble pieces will draw inspiration from the art form itself. Young people will explore how music can affect the way that we as the audience react and respond to films and videos.
The newly-developed “film scores” will be performed alongside the films as part of a concert for family and friends at the end of the final day of the course, Sunday November 29. 
Filipe Gomes, this project’s musical director, is a versatile musician, composer, multidisciplinary artist and designer specialising in sound and narrative. He has developed sound installations at the OXO Tower London, unique audiobooks, compositions and sound design on major theatrical productions, as well as lecturing at Canterbury Christ Church University. 
He said: “I’m passionate about facilitating creativity, development and understanding; building confidence and ultimately aiding participants in realising creative ambitions.” 

The award-winning music education initiative is run by Kent Music, supported by Kent County Council, Soundhub and the Cornwallis Academy.
All musical styles, instruments and levels of ability are welcome, giving classically-trained violin and clarinet players the chance to create music with self-taught electric guitarists, rappers and computer musicians.
Workshops are free with no audition necessary. Participants are coached by professional creative music tutors and encouraged to improvise and contribute their own musical ideas, as well as enjoying the opportunity to experience playing as an orchestra.
Previously, Orchestra ONE has received the Music Award in the Medway Culture and Design Awards and was a nominee in the Best Musical Initiative category of the national Music Teacher Awards. 

For more information about Orchestra ONE, email orchestraone@kent-music.com, call 01622 358406 or visit www.facebook.com/ORCHESTRAONE. There is also an application form available at http://www.kent-music.com/orchestra-one-application-form.
ends
Notes to editors

· Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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